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August 14, 2018 

Electronic Delivery  

Hossein Hashemzadeh, Deputy Division Chief 
Federal Communications Commission  
Media Bureau, Video Division  
hossein.hashemzadeh@fcc.gov 

Re: Resumption Notice for WEPT-CD, Facility ID 30429 

Dear Hossein:  

On January 10, 2018, WEPT-CD, licensed to Venture Technologies Group, LLC (“VTG”) 
went off the air due to technical problems and weather conditions.  A request for silent 
authority was filed on January 22, 2018 (FCC File No. 0000040566). 

On August 7, 2018, WEPT-CD resumed operations.  However, a resumption notice cannot 
be filed in the Commission’s Licensing and Management System for WEPT-CD because 
the above-referenced request for silent authority is still pending to date.    

Therefore, please accept this letter as the official resumption notice to inform the 
Commission that WEPT-CD resumed operations on August 7, 2018 pursuant FCC license 
0000001567. 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Christine Meng 
Venture Technologies Group, LLC  


